Tobacco Use and the Affordable Care Act

You are considered a tobacco user if you used a tobacco
product an average of four or more times per week for the
last six months.

You may have to pay more for health insurance on the
Marketplace if you use tobacco.

Even if you lie about tobacco usage on your application,
the insurance company is not allowed to cancel your policy.

If you use tobacco and you have a premium tax credit, the
premium tax credit will not be used to cover the surcharge
for using tobacco.
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